
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON  22 JUNE 2007

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.41/07
UPDATE ON FINANCIAL PROCEDURE RULES AND CONTRACT PROCEDURE RULES
The Head of Audit Services presented report CORP.28/07 appraising Members of proposed changes to the Financial Procedure Rules and Contract Procedure Rules.

Members were requested to note and approve the proposed changes to the Financial Procedure Rules and Contract Procedure Rules and to forward the report to Council for consideration and approval.

Referring to section 2.3.4 – proposed limits – a Member asked whether those would be index linked in future.

In response, the Director of Corporate Services commented that she would suggest that index linking was also approved by Council.

Referring to current key decision/virement limits Members questioned whether the City Council was too cautious when compared to other Local Authorities.

The Director replied that no national standard was in place in that regard.  She was comfortable with the position as recommended and the matter could, if necessary, be revisited in future.

In response to a query on the proposed addition to paragraph 2.2.2, the Director said that the wording thereof was unclear as it stood at present and she wished to ensure that the position was clear for the avoidance of doubt.

RESOLVED – That the proposed changes to the Financial Procedure Rules and Contract Procedure Rules, as detailed within report CORP.28/07, be noted, subject to the inclusion of the issue of index linking highlighted above; and the report be forwarded to the City Council for consideration and approval.







